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In the Classroom...

RCU Returns to Unity

On Wednesday, September 28th, Steve
Wilhelm was welcomed by the Middle
School students to talk about Kindness

and Positivity. He also addressed
working hard and being a winner in

various aspects of life.

Student of the Week

September 30th kicked off the school
year with a great group of students
selected as Student of the Week!

Listed from L to R:
5th Grade: Jet Bosak

6th Grade: Corinne Dueholm
7th Grade: Trapper Schleusner

8th Grade: Natasha Tait
Exploratory: Aaden Lundin

The 6th grade Social Studies students
learned about the different climates of

the world. Using the map, students
pointed out, and show their peers,
where these different zones were

located.

Royal Credit Union has returned for another year of the
School $ense program. This program not only gives

students the opportunity to save money with the credit
union, but also gives students a real life experience applying

for a job. A record number of students applied for the
positions; students were selected based on their

applications and had "job interviews" with a team member
from RCU. In total, nine student workers were selected to

be part of the School $ense team for the 
2022-23 school year! 

Students workers will complete training and begin working
in mid-October.


